

Primary Phase Weekly Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a great start to the new term, in our new classroom, in our new school! The children have been learning their new routines, making new friends and unpacking the deliveries of our new resources.

Next week we will be taking children to lunch for the first time. We will have the dining room all to ourselves, aren't we lucky!

Please make sure you go through the lunch menus with your children. We will have a menu in the cloakroom area that you will be able to initial to indicate your child's chosen meal choices.

Please remember that collection time is at 12.45pm each day next week.

Jo Jenkinson: Head of Primary Phase

Special Mentions

We would like to thank all of our children's parents/carers for their prompt arrival at drop off and collection times this week.

Thank you.

Lunch Time Menu

For the week beginning 8th September 2014 the menu choice will be

Week 2

Star of the week

This week all of our
Reception class children are
stars!

Well done!

Dates for your Diary

- Tuesday 30th September: School Open Evening from 5pm to 8pm
- Thursday 16th October: Reception Class Parents' Evening from 4.30pm to 7.30pm (please note an appointment time will be allocated for each child)
- Thursday 23rd October: Last day of school before half term
- Friday 24th October: Teacher training day: School is closed.
- Monday 3rd November: Return to school
- Tuesday 25th November: Teacher training day: School is closed.
- Friday 12th December: Christmas Show at 2pm. Please ask at Reception for free tickets. (2 per child.)
- Friday 19th December: Last day of school before the Christmas Holiday.
- Monday 5th January 2015: Return to School.